
Alloway Township Environmental Commission 
Regular Meeting Minutes 

October 10, 2016 
 

Attendees: Joe Mahar, Frank Ponti, Autumn Angelus 
Absent: Chris Gilbert, Craig Kane, Aaron Warren 
 
Meeting Called To Order at 7:41pm. 
 
September minutes were approved with minor changes (Motion by JM, 2nd by 
FP). 
 
Correspondence:  
South Jersey Water Savers- Sept. 22 (CK went) 
Anne Sullivan emailed the final amount/ information for the ANJEC grant. 
Anne Sullivan’s resignation email - members wished her luck in future 
endeavors.   
 
Discussion- 
Old business: 

• Master Plan discussion -Notes from all are welcomed at the next meeting.  
EC hoping to come up with a few major/ most critical items that are 
regarding the EC to pass onto the Planning Board. *see more in PB 
section.   

• Start investigating the furnaces in an informal way. 

• Went over the “sewage smell” issue from Watsons Mill Road/ 
Commissioners Pike (Cool Run). Autumn emailed the Salem County 
Health Dept. regarding the issue and the thorough explanation was that 
corn silage had polluted the waters. 

 
New business: 

• With Anne Sullivan’s resignation, JM mentioned that in the future- all 
special projects (ie grants) should be done by at least 2 members.  
Thereby avoiding having to rely on someone starting from scratch when 
membership changes. 

• Planning Board-  
o Master Plan discussion included verbiage, notes.  Will be re-visited 

at next meeting.  
o Resolution 2016-17 Minor Subdiv. (B60, L20) - Supplement to 

handwritten resolution prepared by subcommittee.     
o Businesses: 

Robert Curtis (B28, L1.06) - Bulk C variance 
Daniel Atanasio (B113, L1) - Use D variance 

 
Meeting adjourned at 8:52pm. 

To be re-visited, as CK was 

absent from meeting to 

explain these variances. 


